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It is a privilege to share this message as Trustee of the Kings Regional 
Service Commission. The past year has been a pivotal one for the 
organization, marked by both challenge and opportunity. Stepping into 
this role, my primary focus has been to ensure continuity, stability, and 
transparency in governance, while supporting the organization’s 
dedicated staff and leadership in delivering on the region’s strategic 
priorities. 

Throughout 2024, Kings RSC has continued to evolve, launching 
initiatives that reflect the diverse needs and aspirations of our 
communities. From solidifying our regional identity through a new 
tourism brand to advancing plans for workforce and community 
development, the Commission has laid a strong foundation for the 
future. These accomplishments are a testament to the strength of the 
organization and the resilience of the region it serves. 

As we look ahead, my commitment remains to help guide Kings RSC 
through this transitional period with integrity, accountability, and a clear 
focus on long-term success. I want to acknowledge the professionalism 
of the team, the constructive engagement of stakeholders, and the 
ongoing support of residents throughout this time of change. 

Together, we are building a stronger, more connected, and more 
prosperous Kings Region. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chad Peters 
Trustee, Kings Regional Service Commission 

  



 

 

 
 

 

 

This past year has been one of transformation for Kings Regional 
Service Commission - marked by progress, challenges, and pivotal 
decisions that will shape our future. As we expanded our regional 
services, we remained steadfast in executing our strategic plan, 
ensuring that our initiatives aligned. 

While governance challenges emerged, the appointment of a Trustee 
provided a renewed opportunity for stability, strategic focus, and 
continued regional enhancement.  While such transitions are never 
easy, they have positioned us for a stronger, more focused future—
one that prioritizes the needs of our region above all else. 

Despite these challenges, 2024 has been a year of progress. We have 
finalized a bold new tourism brand, setting the stage for a stronger 
regional identity, stronger regional promotion, and economic 
growth.  Additionally, we closed the year with the completion of both our Workforce Development Plan and 
Community Development Action Plan - two key initiatives that will serve as roadmaps for sustainable growth and 
long-term success in our region. 

Looking ahead, 2025 promises to be just as ambitious. A Transportation Study will guide us toward smarter, more 
efficient mobility solutions, while our Export Readiness Study will help local industries expand their reach beyond 
our borders. These initiatives, along with many more on the horizon, reflect our unwavering commitment to building 
a resilient, thriving region. 

Our success is only possible because of the dedication of our team, our partners, and the communities we serve. I 
look forward to another year of collaboration, innovation, and meaningful progress. 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrea Davis-Hourihan, CEO 
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27 Winter Street, 

Unit 2 Sussex, 

New Brunswick 

E4E 2H9 

Telephone: (506) 432-7530 

Email: info@Kingsrsc.ca  

Website: www.Kingsrsc.ca 


